
    
 

 

23
rd

 April 2018 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Arle Court A40 Bus Priority 

Alun Griffiths are pleased to be appointed as the main Contractor for the Arle Court A40 Bus 

Priority Scheme working with Gloucestershire County Council.   

 

Works are due to commence to create a new bus priority lane, running Westbound on the 

A40 Cheltenham from the Whittington Rd junction to Arle Court Roundabout.  The start date 

for the works is the 23rd April 2018 and will take approximately 20 weeks to complete.  

 

The highway works will comprise as follows: 

  

 Utility diversionary works to accommodate road alterations 

 Installation of highway drainage works 

 Road widening of the A40 Westbound to facilitate the new bus lane 

 Removal and replacement of the existing junction splitter island 

 Provision of traffic signal controlled crossings across Whittington Road  

We thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation during these works to improve 

bus access and crossing facilities on Whittington Road.   

On behalf of Alun Griffiths (Contractors), I would like to offer you the opportunity to attend 

a public share event to provide information on the scheme.  Representatives from Alun 

Griffiths, Amey and Gloucestershire County Council will be available to answer any questions 

you may have. 

The event will be held at St Marks Church of England Junior School, Robert Burns Avenue, 

Benhall, Cheltenham, GL51 6NU, on Wednesday 2nd May 2018, between 3pm and 7pm. 

If you have any concerns regarding the above work prior to the above event please contact 

me either by telephone 03300 414635 or e-mail neil.evans@alungriffiths.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Neil Evans 

Public Liaison Officer for Alun Griffiths 
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